
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 24, 1972 

Dear Bob: 

Bill Tirrunons has called my attention 
to your remarks on the Senate Floor on 
April 19, and I want you to know that 
I deeply appreciate your expression 
of support of my policies regarding 
Vietnam. 

I was particularly drawn by your refer-
ence to the invasion as a test of our 
national will and integrity with regard 
to our corrunitment to the freedom of 
South Vietnam. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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